
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

REGARDING RESOLUTION 2021-70 “PURCHASE OF PACKER BODY FROM CAPITAL 

RESERVE FUND – DPW EQUIPMENT AND WATER EQUIPMENT” 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2021 

6:30 P.M. 

 

Mayor Tobin opened the public hearing at 6:30 p.m.    

 

Clerk Blot read the advertisement aloud as it appeared in the newspaper. 

 

Deputy Mayor Sim explained that the proposed purchase was going to be made through 

Sourcewell, state contract. He mentioned that we are looking to purchase a packer body to place 

on an existing chassis which is in good shape, essentially it would be a new vehicle for half the 

price. Superintendent Decker stated that he and his staff researched the options for the vehicle 

and came up with this idea. He added that is not only saves money by doing it this way, but it 

was also going to take a long time for a new vehicle to come in, this way the turn around time is 

weeks, as opposed to upwards of a year.  

 

A motion was made by Deputy Mayor Sim to adjourn the public hearing. 

Motion seconded by Trustee Lockart. 

 

VOTE:   Trustee Lockart  Yes 

   Trustee Rubino  Yes 

   Trustee White   Yes 

   Deputy Mayor Sim  Yes 

   Mayor Tobin   Yes 

Motion passed.  

 

Public hearing adjourned at 6:36 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted,  
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